
 

 

Date: 08 July 2025 
 
Reference: IO/MS/25/IDFI-PC/GRD 
Subject: Market Survey for the In-vessel Diagnostic, Fueling & Instrumentation & Fuelling 
(IDFI) – Protection Covers 
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir,  
 
The ITER Organization (IO) launches a Market Survey and requests information from companies 
having the interest, knowledge and capacity related to: In-vessel Diagnostic, Fueling & 
Instrumentation & Fuelling (IDFI) – Protection Covers Final Design, Manufacturing and 
Delivery. 
 
The main purpose of this Market Survey is to evaluate the market situation and to identify 
candidate suppliers having the potential capabilities to respond to the IO solicitation. 
 
Please note that this is not a Call for Nomination. 
 
You will find enclosed to this Market Survey (Annex I) the Technical Summary for In-vessel 
Diagnostic, Instrumentation & Fuelling (IDFI) – Protection Covers (ITER_D_EEP84R_V1.0). 
 
With this letter, we invite all potential companies, institutions or entities from ITER Member 
States to participate to this Market Survey through the questionnaire (Annex II). 
 
We kindly invite the Domestic Agencies to publish this Market Survey on their websites or 
through other advertising methods, which will help to retrieve the requested information from a 
maximum of potential candidates. 
 
Please return a completed questionnaire, no later than 31 July 2025, to the following email 
address guillaume.retaillaud@iter.org. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
William De Cat 
Acting Section Leader PPMA 
ITER Organization 


